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January 27, 2016 
 
 
President Warren Slocum and  
Members of the Board of Supervisors 
400 County Center 
Redwood City, CA 94063 
     (via email) 
 
Re:  Support for CCC Executive Director Charles Lester 
 
Dear President Slocum and Members of the Board: 
 
San Mateo County and the California Coastal Commission share responsibility for 
implementing the California Coastal Act of 1976.   
 
The Midcoast Community Council (MCC) appreciates the diligence and effectiveness of 
the Coastal Commission staff in its role of working closely with County Planning staff on 
LCP planning matters, as an appeal body for certain Coastal Development Permits, and in 
its determination of consistency with the Coastal Zone Management Act for proposed 
federal projects. 
 
Dr. Charles Lester’s professionalism and even-handed leadership have been 
commendable, and the MCC encourages the Board of Supervisors to support his 
continuation as Executive Director. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MIDCOAST COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
 
s/ Chris Johnson, Chair 
 
 
cc:  Congresswoman Jackie Speier 

State Senator Jerry Hill 
Assemblymember Rich Gordon 
Assemblymember Kevin Mullin 

 
 

 


